
HARRY BURKE GENERAL MANAGER

Mr. Kermit Geary,
R.F.D. No. 2,
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

1110 KC - 10,000 WATTS . . BASIC COLUMBIA

OMAHA 2, NEBRASKA
620 Farnam Bldg.

December 27, 1946

We appreciate very much your letter acknowledging reception
of our signal from the new 50 KW transmitter.

We received response on this test program from all over the
United States and Canada, and were very gratified with the results.

HB/p

Yours very truly,

urke,
General Manager.


